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 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
It is coming to the end of our Year 6 children’s journey at Marshland, and we will soon have to 
say goodbye. 
 
We would like the children to have something to remember their time at Marshland, therefore 
we would like to purchase a leavers hoodie for them. 
 
For the children to receive the hoodies by the end of the school year, we need to order them 
promptly. To help us with the order, please could you select your child’s size from the list 
below and we would be grateful if you could complete the order form below.  By signing this 
order form, you will also give us permission to use your child’s name.  Please return the order 
form to us no later than Monday 13th June at 1.30pm.  The order will be placed on Tuesday.  
  
We will only be able to order a hoodie for your child if we have received a size order by 
Monday 13th June  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
 
Mrs Sarah Hall  
Executive Head of School 
 

 
 
Childs name:     ___________________________________________ 
 
Please highlight your child’s size below 

 

Size  Measurements  

Aged 7 – 8 (YM) 30 – 32inch chest  

Aged 9 – 11 (YL) 34 – 36 inch chest  

Aged 12 – 13 (YXL) 36 – 38 inch chest 

Adult Small  34 – 36 inch chest  

Adult Medium  38 – 40 inch chest 

Adult large  42 – 44inch chest  

  
 
I give permission for my child’s name to be used on the leavers hoodies. 
 
Signed :   _______________________________________  Date  ________ 


